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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Office <office@treecare.co.uk>

Sent: 02 March 2016 11:05

To: Planning

Subject: PP-04849020:   47 Maresfield Gardens 

Good morning 

 

Please see planning portal ref and address above. 

 

There are Lime trees on this application which are no longer necessary. Can you please discard them from the 

application and we will only be carrying out work on the Sycamores. 

 

Thank you 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Charlotte Whaley 

Office Administrator 

Treecare (Arboricultural Specialists) Ltd 

020 8993 1443 

office@treecare.co.uk 

 


